
 

 

 
 
 
 

February 12, 2020        Sent via email 
 
City of St. Albert 
C/O CAO Kevin Scoble 
5 St. Anne Street 
St. Albert, Alberta T8N 3Z9 
 
Dear Mr. Scoble: 
 
RE: Intermunicipal Development Plan (Bylaw 7/2001) 
 
Thank you for your letter of January 6, 2020 regarding the City of St. Albert’s plan to repeal Bylaw 7/2001, 
the Intermunicipal Development Plan between St. Albert and Sturgeon County. 
 
As noted in your letter, the County repealed its associated IDP bylaw in 2010, and we therefore have no 
concerns with the City’s plans to repeal Bylaw 7/2001. This matter was additionally discussed during the 
January 29, 2020 Intermunicipal Advisory Committee (IAC) Meeting between the City of St. Albert and 
Sturgeon County, in which County Council vocalized their support. 
 
Please accept this letter as formal notice that Sturgeon County has no concerns with the City of St. Albert’s 
intent to rescind Bylaw 7/2001. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Reegan McCullough 
 
 
cc:  Sturgeon County Council 
  Travis Peter, Director, Development Services 
  Trevor Duley, Manager, Government Relations 
 
 

 
 


